
No Fishing in BHI Lagoons/Ponds
There is no fishing allowed in ANY lagoon/pond on BHI. If you see anyone illegally fishing in a 
lagoon/pond on BHI, call 911 (tell them you are on Bald Head Island) or Public Safety (910-457-5252) 
immediately. Feeding (this includes fishing) and harassing alligators or other wildlife is illegal in North 
Carolina and has serious consequences to the safety of all people on BHI as well as wildlife.

Please share this information with visiting family members. For homeowners who rent, please share this 
information with all guests.
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